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COUPDEVILLE 
 ARCHITECTS  

      
 

 
 
29th May 2016 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
77 Avenue Road 
 

 
 

 
This letter confirms that we have instructed Ian Waddingham of QED Structures to be the appointed Engineer on this project.  
  
QED Structures were responsible for preparing the initial report on the project which we enclose with this application.  
 
QED will be responsible for the design of both the permanent and temporary works on the project.  
 
QED will be responsible for the inspections, approving and monitoring the critical elements of both permanent and temporary works 
basement construction works throughout the duration.  
 
A link to QEDS website is included here and we can confirm that they are registered with the appropriate  
 
http://www.qedstructures.co.uk/ 
 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Giles Lovegrove RIBA ARB 
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